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December 11, 1984

Chris A. Nelson, Esquire
Venezia & Nolan
306 Main Street
Woodbridge, New Jersey 08095

Re: Urban League of Greater New
Brunswick v. Borough of
Carteret

Dear Mr. Nelson:

I have reviewed the Agenda for the Piscataway
Planning Board's Regular Meeting of December 12,
1984, which I received in yesterday's mail.

I believe that the notice regarding the Urban
League litigation contained in the Agenda witH
respect to item 19 is satisfactory and conforms to
the Judge's temporary restraints in that matter.
I write only to point out that I believe a similar
notice should be included with respect, to items
10-13 (application of Pelmont Builders on Block
823, Lot 6). This site is included in site 60
which' has been deemed satisfactory for Mt. Laurel
development by Ms. Lerman. The specific lot and
block are also listed on a document prepared by
the Township Planner entitled "Site #60: Existing
Land Use, By Block."

If you have any questions in this regard,
please feel free to call me. Thank you for your
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consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Bruce S. Gelber
General Counsel

BSGrvb

cc: Hon. Eugene D, Serpentelli, Jr,
Barbara Williams, Esq.
Philip Paley, Esq.
Raymond Miller, Esq.
Michelle Donato, Esq.
Raymond R. Trombadore, Esq.
Daniel S. Bernstein, Esq.
Glen S. Pantel, Esq.
Lawrence A. Vastola, Esq.
Lawrence B. Litwin, Esq.
Angelo H. Dalto, Esq.
Donald R. Daines, Esq»
Jack Dusinberry, Esq.
Howard Gran, Esq.
Edwin Kunzman, Esq.
Guliet D. Hirsch, Esq.


